
 

 

3 December 2019 

Report to the Minister on the Economic Regulation 
Authority’s compliance 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority is responsible for ensuring that market participants comply 
with the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules. 

As part of these responsibilities, the ERA is required to provide an annual report to the Minister 
for Energy on its own compliance with the Market Rules. 

The ERA engaged an independent auditor to assess its compliance for 2018/19. 

The auditor confirmed the ERA’s compliance with the Market Rules, except for two events 
previously disclosed by the ERA concerning the inadvertent release of confidential 
information. 

The 2018/19 report is available on the ERA website. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Adrian Theseira 
Ph: 08 6557 7901 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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